
 
 

 
 

NOTICE to MARINERS 
 

NO: 2/2025 
 
 

LERWICK HARBOUR – ARLANDA 
 

CONSTRUCTION WORKS 
 

 
Mariners are advised that construction work for a new breakwater at the Gremista 
Marina is to commence, projecting seaward in a southeasterly direction from the 
shoreline at Arlanda.  
  
Preparatory works, land reclamation and associated rock armour placement, is 
scheduled to commence from around 2nd February 2025 for a period of 5 weeks. 
 
Construction site coordinates: 60°10.23'N, 1°09.58'W 
 
All marine works will be using shore-based construction plant and equipment. 
 
There may be occasional diving operations and personnel may be working at sea 
level throughout the construction period. 
 
Mariners are requested to pass at slow speed and give a wide berth when 
transiting the area and contact Port Control should they have any queries. 
 
24 January 2025 
 

Captain Alexander M. Simpson 
Harbourmaster 


